
 

 

Fostering Solutions Oundle Get Creative During Lockdown 

 

Fostering Solutions have been working hard to ensure everyone is supported and keeping 
connected during the lockdown. 

The team have come up with a number of creative and fun ways to keep in touch, including 
‘Family Quiz Friday’, a bake off competition, capturing the time in lockdown through a short 
story and poem competition, fortnightly virtual carer connect groups and much more! 

 

Well done to the young people on a number of fantastic achievements, including 
independently planning and designing a project, cooking dinner for the whole family, working 
hard at school, mastering reading to others and moving to a new school and settling in well 
(pre-lockdown).  

The Youth Council have also been revamping the Foster Carers Annual Review Feedback 
Form and used their creative skills to make it much more engaging and eye catching.  

Throughout the lockdown, a number of online courses have been provided to the foster 
carers on a range of topics and the team have put together an Online Safety Guide for 
parents and carers to ensure they have all the advice and guidance required whilst at home. 
Not to mention a whole list of educational resources!   

David Rignall, Register Manager commented, “It’s vital to keep in contact with our foster 
carers during lockdown and I am so proud of the whole team for coming up with such 
creative ways to support each other during these challenging times and continuing to ensure 
our foster carers have all they need whilst in lockdown. Well done to all!” 

If you would like to become part of the Fostering Solutions Oundle fostering community, click 
here to find out more: https://www.nfa.co.uk/enquire-now/ 


